
 
 

 
 

 Office of the Principal 
        College of Engineering Poonjar 
No.ACAD(A4)/245/2023/CEP              Dated : 24.04.2024 
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

      

 

In order to facilitate the students of this institution to cast their votes in the 

Parliament Election 2024, it is decided to grant leave to the students on 

25.04.2024 and 26.04.2024. 

 The college will reopen on 28.04.2024. 

 

             

      PRINCIPAL 
 
 

 
 
Copy To: 

1. Read in all classes 

2. The SF/ OC 
 

 


